
March 21, 2024

Ann Hamilton
114 MELVIN AVE.
THUNDER BAY, ON, P7A7C5

To whom it may concern:

The above named individual had a consult with one of our physicians on 03/21/2024. Per
physician recommendation, please excuse them from school/work for 2 days.

It is confirmed that patient needs for March 21 and 22, 2024 and can return back to work
from March 25, 2024.

If further information is needed, please feel free to call.

Thank you,

Parisa Ghassemi-Kakroodi
Teladoc Physicians, Canada
312 Adelaide St W, Suite 200
Toronto, ON M5V1R2
1-877-419-2378
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